
Public Relations NASCONA Report – March 2, 2014 

     As Area Public relations Committee Chair. I have printed the service 
Manuel and Planning book placed in a three ring binder for the purpose of 
sharing with future committee members. I am currently out of town on 
business however have contacted the area PI rep and have talked with him 
on how they conduct service in this area as meeting are few in the 
downtown area of San Antonio which is where I am currently working. This 
concludes my report for this month more to follow as a willing service 
committee member I hope to get the word out to the area public on what 
we are what we provide as far as caring the message that “any addict can 
stop using lose the desire and find a new way to live." In grateful service 
thank you for allowing me and believing in me.  
 
Ronnie J. Better Late than Never 
 


